
Welcome to     
St Peter’s 

Reception Class 



Hello everyone,  
My name is Miss Cooper and I am going to be your 
new Reception teacher. I am so excited to meet you 
all. I hope you are enjoying the sunshine and you are 
keeping safe.  

The aim of this booklet is to provide parents who have 
children starting in Reception with some useful 
information about school.  

I look forward to meeting you soon! 

Uniform and PE Kit  

Every week your child will take part in a PE lesson. We ask that all 
children bring in a PE kit at the beginning of each half-term. This will 
stay in school during term time and will be sent home at the 
holidays.  

Things your child will need: 

A blue school bag with their name on and a key ring or piece of 
ribbon that they will recognise.  

A coat - Please ensure your child comes to school with a coat 
everyday. The weather can change very quickly and your child may 
need a coat.  

A sun hat. If it is a hot day, please put sun cream on your child before 
they come to school.  

Please ensure that your child’s name is in all of their uniform (even 
shoes, including pumps for PE). 



Our Curriculum: 

We plan our daily and weekly activities from the ‘Development 
Matters’ learning intentions of the EYFS.  

The Early Years Curriculum has 7 areas of learning.  

3 Prime areas and 4 Specific areas and we work towards gaining a 
Good level of development by the end of Reception. 

A typical day in Reception: 

Each day, your child will enjoy:

We are learning to…



Reading books: 

Reading is an important part of your child’s 
development. Shortly after starting school your 
child will be given a reading book.  

Please ensure that they bring this to school 
everyday. We will listen to your child read once 
a week. Within their reading pack will be a 
diary.  

Please write a comment in this when you have 
listened to your child read, as it is helpful for us to know how your child 
is developing at home.  

Phonics  

Phonics is a key skill that children will develop and use  throughout 
their life; it supports their reading and writing.  

Children are taught sounds and letter names in Reception. 

Each day your child will be participating in a phonics session. 
During these sessions your child will have the opportunity to learn 
their sounds through the use of actions, pictures and spoken words. 
These sessions will sometimes be followed up with an activity in 
their homework book. 



Homework: 

At the beginning of term your child will be given a homework book to 
decorate with stickers and photographs. This book will be sent home on 
a Friday afternoon with an activity to complete over the weekend. We 
would ask that the homework books are returned on Monday morning 
so that they can be marked. This also helps set up a good routine for 
your child and prepare them for Year 1.

Tricky Words  

To help your child with their reading 
they will be given a sheet with some 
‘tricky words’ on it. These words are 
called tricky because they cannot be 
sounded out. We ask that you spend 
a few minutes each day looking over 
these words with your child.

Class Masses and Assemblies  

Each year your child will take part in class masses and assemblies. 
School will send home a letter with all of these dates on at the beginning 
of each term, we will try to send a short reminder nearer the time. 
Assemblies will take place in the school hall on Friday afternoons at 
2.45pm. Class masses will take place on Tuesday mornings at 9.15.  



Parent information 

We are available to talk, but we would appreciate it if you would come 
to the office before 8:40am or see us after school. As the mornings get 
very busy and it is important that we give the children our full 
attention.  

Please put any money (e.g. trip money  and school fund) into a 
named envelope and give it to your child as they are about to come 
into school, as they tend to forget to hand it in if it is in their book 
bag.

Just a little note… 

I am so pleased to be your new teacher this year, I cannot wait to meet 
you all!  I hope that you are all having fun in the sunshine and keeping 
safe. I am very excited and privileged to continue my journey with you 
at St. Peter’s Catholic Primary School. Together we are going to have so 
much fun learning new skills.  

I have a friend who is very excited to meet you! 
He is called Marley, he is 4 years old and is new 
at St.Peter’s too. He is feeling a little worried 
about joining a new school, but we are going to 
have so much fun together.  

I look forward to seeing you soon!  
Miss Cooper x

Hello, my name is Marley




